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LAHARPE/DALLAS CITY ATHLETICS 

2021 HOME EVENTS 

 

I am sure we are all glad to see sports finally return to Illinois and I am excited our kids 
will get the opportunity to play in games. At LaHarpe we have created opportunities for 
a limited number of fans to attend events.  

- Each player has only two tickets for their family. I know some of you may have 
younger children and you would like to bring them with you. I understand. 
However, we are limited by the state how many fans can attend. I am sorry. I 
wish we could pack the gym! 

- You will be required to wear your mask from the time you enter the building until 
the time you leave.  

- Once you enter the building you will check in with the ticket taker and provide 
your name, your phone number, and will have your temperature taken. This is for 
contact tracing if the need would ever arise.  

- Once signing in you will be shown your assigned area in the gym. This is where 
you will sit for all home games. The areas are spaced out at 6 feet as required by 
the state. You have been given about 3 or 4 feet in your area. At this time you will 
sit on the South side of the gym on the very top bleacher. I have placed your 
daughters(volleyball is the only sport at this time with games approaching) name 
tag on the bleachers where you should sit. You need to remain there for the 
entire time you are in the gym unless you need to use the restroom.  

- NO LaHarpe/Dallas City fans will be allowed to attend AWAY games. There will 
be no away fans at our home games.  

- There will be no concession stand available at our games. Please make sure 
your daughter/son has plenty to drink during the game.  

- I am asking that your daughter/son arrive at the game ready to play with their 
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uniform on. Your daughter/son may change their shoes at the bench. There will 
be no locker rooms available for your daughter/son to use.  

- WE NEED TO DO THIS RIGHT! I ask you wear your mask correctly, remain in 
your designated seating area, and use appropriate fan behavior. I have had a 
difficult time finding officials during this Covid epidemic and I am thankful for the 
ones willing to continue to ref for our children.  

 

As an athlete your daughter/son loves to see their parents/family in the stands. Some 
schools are not allowing fans at all – home or away! Some of you may agree or 
disagree with our approach. Trust me, we only have the best interest of all involved. I 
am grateful for our coaches, administration, and maintenance that have assisted 
making these athletic seasons a reality. 

 

If you have any questions please let me know and I appreciate your support of our 
programs.  

 

Jason Finch 
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